

One DesCombes Drive • Broomfield, CO 80020 • Phone: (303) 438-6300 • Fax: (303) 438-6296 • Email: info@broomfield.org

August 16, 2010

Mr. Michael Hotka 1425 Snowberry Lane Broomfield, CO 80020

Dear Mr. Hotka:

Thank you, again, for your letter, dated August 3, 2010, regarding the lighting on the north side of the Broomfield Recycling Center. This letter is to follow-up on your observations and suggestions.

I asked our Public Works Director, Alan King, to review the center's present lighting, and he agreed with your assessment. Our Public Works staff remounted the lighting fixtures to shine downward onto the side of the building and the parking lot, rather than up into the night sky. This was a very inexpensive fix.

I don't know if you've had a chance to notice the difference, but I think you will agree that this correction will benefit the users and staff of the Center as well as Broomfield's star-gazers.

Thanks so much for your interest & concern for our community.

Sincerely,

George Di Ciero

City and County Manager

Pc:

Kevin Standbridge, Assistant City & County Manager for Community Development Alan King, Public Works Director